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Grants Continue to Transform Oregon School Lunch 
Nearly $1 million in Farm to School and School Garden grants given to 22 awardees for food-

based, agriculture-based and garden-based educational activities 
 

(Salem, Ore.) –The Oregon Department of Education (ODE) has awarded 22 competitive grants 
for food-based, agriculture-based and garden-based education activities totaling $982,000. The 
Farm to School and School Garden grants will provide more than 116,000 hours of farm to 
school educational programming. The funding was available to school districts, Educational 
Service Districts, nonprofit entities, commodity commissions or councils, watershed councils, 
and Tribal organizations across the state. 
 
The grant program is the product of House Bill 2038—the Farm to School and School Garden 
Bill—passed by the Oregon State Legislature with unanimous support in 2017. Another portion 
of the grant is a non-competitive award of $3.5 million available to all Oregon school districts to 
assist in paying for costs incurred by the school district to purchase Oregon grown or processed 
food. The competitive educational grant is designed to work in harmony with the non-
competitive portion to have a greater impact on healthy choices and habits for Oregon 
students.  
 
This is a continuation of previous grants passed by the Oregon State Legislature. The most 
recent version of this grant awarded $4.5 million to 141 schools and 15 organizations, resulting 
in a very successful program in which many sustainable best practices were showcased and 
replicated across the state.    
 
Highlights of each grant awardee can be found by clicking here. 
 
To learn more about the individual grant proposals and grant program details, please visit the 
Oregon Farm to School website, or contact Rick Sherman, ODE Farm to School and School 
Garden Coordinator, at 503-947-5863. 
 

 

mailto:tricia.yates@state.or.us
http://www.oregon.gov/ode/about-us/Documents/Farm%20to%20School%20Grant%20Awardees.pdf
http://www.oregon.gov/ode/students-and-family/childnutrition/F2S/Pages/OregonFarmtoSchoolandSchoolGardenProgram.aspx
mailto:Rick.Sherman@state.or.us

